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To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Stonehenge desecration
Date: 04 April 2022 20:14:21

Dear Sir/madam

I am contacting you as Wally Dean, the Chosen Chief of the Secular Order of Druids and
also as a child who has been bewitched by Stonehenge since I was 3 years old. My late
father used the A303 regularly and it was always a treat to come over the brow of the hill
and seeing the Stones and if lucky stop for a picnic. The idea of future generations being
deprived of such joy upsets me deeply.

UNESCO and many archaeologists are against the scheme, due to poor investigations into
the impact from Blicks Mead to the far side of the Stonehenge area. There is even talk of
the World Heritage status being taken away

Please reconsider the by pass options and please do not allow the tunnel

yours

Wally Dean

Chosen Chief of the Secular Order of Druids

Lord Kennet, co-founder of the Stc
about the Stonehenge tunnel st

ONCE AGAIN, STONEHENGE WORLD
HERITAGE SITE IS THREATENED BY
ROAD BUILDING. IS IT WORTH IT?
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